

Weekly Ringstead Newsletter 29th June 2020



Workers of the week

Owls - Lucas

For making some fantastic patterns in class over the last two weeks.

Kingfishers - Cara

For her brilliant instructional writing.

Woodpeckers - Corey

For his systematic approach to solving maths problems.

Magpies – Kuba

For his dedication to reading, bringing in his reading record on the first day he came back.

Headteacher's Award - Theo

For bringing so much positivity into school, never lose your spark Theo!

Welcome Back

Welcome back to Mrs Shaw, who returns to school after having her beautiful son, Ben. We also say goodbye to Miss Turner this term, who was providing Mrs Shaw's maternity cover and wish her luck in her new school.

Happy Birthday

Tο

Rio, Danielle and Ella

Have a great day!

Perseverance Compassion Love Forgiveness Responsibility Charity





Thank You

Unfortunately, our regular free fruit for pupils in EYFS and KS1 ceased at the start of lockdown. However, Kayleigh, the school cook, has continued to provide pupils in EYFS and KS1 with fresh fruit pots every day this term, these have been a hit with pupils at snack time — thank you!

Cash 4 Clothes

Please be reminded that the RSA have asked for any bags of unwanted clothes, towels, bedding to be brought to the school gate by Wednesday 8th July. Thank you.